
Dear Chairman Barta and Members of the Industry and Business Committee, 

I am writing to express my strong support for SB 2200. It is imperative that North Dakota 
continues to provide free, confidential phone, chat, and text support through the 988 Suicide and 
Crisis Lifeline to keep our communities safe from suicide. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important legislation. 

Respectfully, 
Paige Fabre 

 


